October 13, 1944. Mrs. Nora Elbel, 1712 Mississippi St., Lawrence, Kansas. Dear Mrs. Elbel: Thank you for sending your contribution to the Community Chest War Fund. We find that many faculty people are dividing their contributions so that some goes to the residence solicitors and some to the University drive. Glad you liked the Jayhawk Rebounds. I am putting your name on the permanent mailing list so that you will receive each one as it is written. With best wishes, I am Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach. FCA:AH